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From: Holgate, Christine 
Sent: Saturday, 11 July, 2020 12:19 PM 
To: Justin Hanney <Justin.Hanney@melbourne.vic.gov.au >; Macdonald, Nick 
< Nick.Macdonald@aus ost.com.au > 

Subject: Re: Parcels delivered to 76 Canning Street, North Melbourne 

Justin 

We would ask that you please respond and give the team a formal update. I hope you can 
appreciate we have an obligation to ensure items are delivered. 

Kind Regards, 

Christine 

Christine Holgate 
Group Chief Executive Officer & Managing Director 
Australia Post 
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